
  
Mooretown Minor Hockey Association  

PO Box 940, Corunna, ON N0N 1G0  

“The Home of the Jr. Flags   

and the Juvenile International Silver Stick® Finals”  

     
  
Re: Contact with the OMHA   

Membership should not directly communicate (via phone, email, written letter) to the OMHA delegates 

regarding referees and safety.   

As an Association, there are certain procedures we all must follow to contact the OMHA. If you have 

a complaint about anything regarding House League, Tri-County, AE or Rep hockey involving players, 

coaches or referees you must contact your local association League Rep or the associations’ OMHA 

Rep who will take your complaint to our committee for review. The hockey committee, President, VP 

of Hockey and OMHA Rep will then contact the proper league and OMHA contact on your behalf for 

further review and action.   

MTMHA Board of Directors and the OMHA take all complaints seriously and will conduct an 

investigation based on the Risk Management Policy 11.13 to 11.32 and the Discipline policy of the 

OMHA Manual of Operations 2016-2017. This policy applies to all members of the OMHA, as well as 

to all individuals participating in activities with, or employed by the OMHA, including but not limited to 

players, parents, coaches, officials, volunteers, directors, officers, conveners, committee members, 

team managers, trainers, administrators and employees. (11.14a).  

    


